Termly update : Nov – Dec 2024
Welcome to our ‘Christmas term’ - a fun filled and busy term ahead! 
We are starting the term with our festivals of light. The children start this with Guy Fawkes Night, followed by Diwali. The children will be joining in with firework crafts and learning about how we can prepare for Diwali. The festivals of light will continue with Hanukkah and the Christmas celebrations, including St Nicholas day– please keep an eye out for letters with information about the Christmas parties and Nativity that will be sent out this week. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The children will also be continuing to explore the season of autumn this term, moving onto winter at the end of term. The children will be learning about animal hibernation and animal migration. This includes lots of outdoor activities as well as craft, rhymes and action songs. 

